﻿Call for Proposal- Asset collection from Kangchenjunga and Langtang
WWF Nepal began its efforts in the mountain regions of Nepal in 1996 with the start of the Northern Mountain Conservation Project. Since then, the organization has continued to work in various capacities across the Himalayas including the Kangchenjunga Conservation Area in 1997 and Langtang since the early 2000s. The work in both regions ranges from species protection, sustainable livelihood to community stewardship and more.
WWF Nepal seeks the services of a small team to document the conservation activities as well as  photo and video assets of sites, communities and species in Kangchenjunga Conservation Area and Langtang.
Interested Nepal based VAT registered teams/organizations are requested to submit a brief technical and financial proposal with cost breakdown electronically to proposals-communications@wwfnepal.org.


Please mention “PROPOSAL – KCA- Langtang asset collection” as the email subject. The proposal must be submitted within 5:00 pm Nepal Standard Time on 29th April 2025.

Further details can be accessed through the ToR which can be downloaded https://www.wwfnepal.org/get_involved/call_for_proposals/


 
Only shortlisted applicants will be contacted. Telephone inquiries are not entertained.
WWF Nepal reserves the rights to reject any or all applications without assigning any reasons.
WWF is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Please join us in our mission to save life on Earth.
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